
 

 

 
October 20, 2014 
 
     BY COURIER & RESS 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2014-0012 – Union Gas Limited (“Union”) – Hagar Liquefaction Service Rate 
  
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (“the Board”) Procedural Order No. 3 for the above-
noted proceeding, Union wishes to inform the Board that it will be responding to the Motion 
(dated October 15, 2014) filed by Northeast Midstream LP.  
 
Union further submits it will file submissions supporting its response on Thursday, October 23, 
2014.   
 
Union maintains the Motion should not be permitted to delay to commencement of the 
proceeding. Thus, Union requests the Motion be heard by the Board at the outset of the hearing 
which is scheduled to commence Monday, October 27, 2014.  
 
Should you have any questions on the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at 519-436-
5473. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
 
Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
 
 
cc:  EB-2014-0012 Intervenors 
  Charles Keizer, Torys 
  Mark Kitchen, Union Gas 


